P&F NEWS

This year's AGM will be held via Zoom in November. Exact date to be advised. Please keep an eye on Compass for updates.

The Uniform Shop is CLOSED until further notice. We apologise that we are not able to help you with your uniform requests until we are allowed back on school grounds.

The Committee

Yolanda Armstrong President

> Jess Spanos Vice President

Daisy Farmer Erin Hvirf Secretary

Allison Smith Treasurer

Contact:

lop.pandf@mn.catholic.edu.au



Unfortunately, we are unable to fulfill birthday bucket requests at this time. If you have not received a refund for a bucket ordered before lockdown, please email the P&F with your bank details and we will take care of it ASAP.

The P&F would like to extend their thanks to the amazing teachers and staff of St Patrick's for their hard work and support through lockdown.

We congratulate all the parents on surviving home learning – you did it!

And a huge shout out to all our wonderful, resilient children. We're so proud of you!

Entertainment Digital Memberships are here!

- 1. Go to https://www.entertainment.com.au/
- 2. Scroll down and select: Single, Multi-city and/or Multi-plus.
- 3. Put in your details and press continue
- 4. In the fundraising section, type Lochinvar and select St Patrick's Primary School, Lochinvar.
- 5. Put in your payment details
- 6. Download the App and you're ready to go!